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From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

James E. Vick <jvick98@yahoo.com>
Monday, February 8, 2010 10:22 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Secretary,

I have traded forex for about 6 years and raising the margin requirement will curtail my trading.

I urge you to not increase the margin requirement.

James Vick
Monument, Co
719-488-5705


